
MET OFFICE WARNING OF SNOW –SCHOOL CLOSURE 

REMINDER 

 

Look at: 

 The school closure 
website:www.glosclosedschools.com 

 Your mobile phone 
 The school website  

Listen to: 

 BBC Radio Gloucestershire (104.7 FM or 95.0 FM) 
If we are still open 

 Please drive carefully and park as close to the 
bottom of the village as possible to avoid cars 
getting stuck. 

 Walk to school if practical to do so.  
 We always welcome volunteers to help clear snow 

from the playground 
 

If we are closed or need to close 

 Keep checking the school website and your mobile 
phones for regular updates 

 Collect your child immediately from school if 
contacted to do so as roads soon become unpassable 

 Ensure your contact details are up to date with the 
school office 

 Stay safe and have fun 
 

In the event of the school closing during the school day 

we will aim to contact you via the school’s text messaging 

service. 

Please check we have your correct emergency contact 

details 

 


